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NOTICE 

March 14, 2022 
 
TO: San Francisco Taxi Drivers 
 

SUBJECT: TaxiVQ Meeting Cancellation and System Update 
 
As many taxi drivers will be aware, the TaxiVQ system has been unstable today. The problems are 
related to an external vendor which supports TaxiVQ. We cannot yet explain the precise cause but the 
TaxiVQ system is working at this time. Please request entry in the app like normal. 
 
Until we successfully diagnose the problem, it will not be productive to hold the planned outreach 
meeting tomorrow. The meeting that was scheduled for 12 noon on Tuesday, March 15 is postponed 
until a future date to be determined. 
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